Broomhill Infant School



Beech Hill Road Sheffield S10 2SA

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936

e-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk
Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Timbers

12 June 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of the transition process your child will be visiting Nether Green Junior School over the half term.

Date	Time	Visit
Friday 16 th June	1.30 - 2.30pm	Orchestra
Thursday 6 th July	1.30 - 2.30pm	Fun Afternoon
Monday 10 th July	9.30-11.30am	Infant visit to meet new class teacher

We are asking for a contribution of £4.80, this cost will cover all the above visits. Please enclose your contribution with the signed return slip as soon as possible in an envelope with your child's name on the front, clearly stating 'Nether Green Visits'.

Yours sincerely

S Tongs / Halan Downham

Nether Green Transition Visits Please return this slip to school ASAP
I authorise
I enclose my contribution of £
Cianadı













